
This year St Bernard’s is hoping to gain Plastic Free School status.

We just have to complete 5 simple acts.

● Assemble a Plastic Free Action Group

● Trash Mob- surveying the litter on the school grounds

● Challenge Government- writing a letter to Justin MaddersMP

● Challenge Industry- contact companies in Ellesmere Port

● Challenge Ourselves- eliminate 3 single use plastic items from school for good

The children have decided that one way to help with the single use plastic

is to encourage everyone at school to have a reusable water bottle. If you

don’t already have your own waterbottle, school ones will be on sale

before school on Monday 25th September and Tuesday 26th September

for £1.50 or you can purchase one on Parent Pay.

As a school we will also be supporting the Plastic Free

Ellesmere Port campaign. Grace Tea Room & Cafe has already

been awarded plastic-free approved status. If you know any

independent businesses that would be interested in

becoming plastic free- please point them in the direction of

this website- www.plasticfree.org.uk

http://www.plasticfree.org.uk

